Cougar Family News

February 2019
Mary Queen of Peace School
4419 Pearl Road, Cleveland, OH 44109
Phone (216) 741-3685

Fr. Brown, Pastor

Mrs. Robertson, Principal Mr. Blazek, Assistant Principal

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR HAS BEGUN!

Registration has officially started for next school year! Paperwork for current MQP students will be sent home the first week of February. Early birds will be rewarded! If registered by March 29th, the registration fee will be cut in half to \$40! There is also a drawing being held to win an Echo Spot-Smart Display with Alexa. The winner will be announced April 18th. If you have any questions about the process, please call the main office!



Important Dates regarding the Cleveland Scholarship

The application opens
February 1, 2019 and closes April 1, 2019.

PTU MEETING

Our monthly PTU meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 13th in room 202 beginning at 6:30pm.

Please join us!

SCHOLARSHIP CHECKS READY TO SIGN

The second round of Cleveland Scholarship checks will be available to sign this month. The office will send home notification when the scholarship checks arrive in the main office. See you soon!

STUDENT OF THE MONTH

Congratulations to our students of the month:

Pre-School: Matthew Blazek, Jaxson Adkins Kindergarten: Cataleya Kane, Ella Popovic First grade: Brian Eichenmiller, Natalia Turner Second grade: Marissa Gibson, Kaylee Jones Third grade: Cameron Kohutich, Isaiah Collado Fourth grade: Liliana Flores, Nomar Reynoso Fifth grade: Julia Collins, Edwin Pacheco Sixth grade: Parker Hall, Ja'Nya Willis

Seventh grade: Elizabeth Bonica, Christina Vucica

Eighth grade: Luis Norena, Morgan Moore

GRADE LEVEL SPOTLIGHT

2nd Grade

Second grade students have really been working hard. In social studies we are learning about geography. Students will be able to identify and differentiate between different types of landforms. In Math, we just finished our unit on 3-digit addition and will be moving onto 3-digit subtraction, which is always fun and challenging.

In reading, students will be learning about fables and how to use prior knowledge to draw conclusions and predict events and understand characters feelings.

Our second graders have also been working very hard to prepare for their First Reconciliation on February 9. They have been learning about the different types of sin and how God's mercy allows us to be forgiven for our sins, so that we can live with Him forever in Heaven. They will be learning how to examine their conscience and the proper steps to a good confession. We are very proud of our students and all of their hard work.



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!



Mother-Son Dance 2019

Our annual Mother Son Dance will be held on Saturday, February 16th from 6pm-9pm in the Parish Center. Tickets are \$25 per adult in advance and \$40 at the door.

Order forms will be sent home the week of February 4th. Pre-sale ticket order forms will be due on Wednesday February 13th.